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Superbike Competitors Only.  

Superbike custom designed number plates must be approved by the technical director. The initial design and any updates 
to the designs must also be submitted to BEIN for onscreen graphics before any on track activity. To submit the graphic 
design to BEIN we need the graphic that was used to make the number plate (number plate only) in .pdf or .ai not a 
picture of the motorcycle. Email the design to technicaldirector@motoamerica.com.  

Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions 
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